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On April 21, 2018 at 2:30 pm, 
a memorial celebration will be held for the 73rd 
anniversary of the liberation of the former youth 
concentration camp for girls and young women 
and later extermination site 



April 21, 2018 at 2:30 pm
Please come join us to commemorate together at 
the site of the former Uckermark concentration 
camp. 

Talks will be held by survivors from the Uckermark 
concentration camp, as well as by Ibrahim Arslan 
(survivor of the racist arson attack in Mölln, 1992) 
and others.

Translation in Polish and English (sign language requested)

There will be music by LEBENSLAUTE.

And a stage play called “Nicht Vergessen” (Never 
Forget) at around 4:30 pm, which deals with the 
history and culture of remembrance around the 
site itself.

Shuttles from the Visitor Center will take you directly to the 
location; the first one leaves at 1:45pm. 

If any changes occur due to weather, we will post a sign at the 
Visitor Center and on the website www.gedenkort-kz-uckermark.de.

„- and the future needs remembrance – 

for if there is a past, there is also remembrance.

But remembering also means forewarning, 

making the invisible visible -...“           
Sieglinde Helmsdorf, 2014


